To The Ontario Energy Board:

My name is Peter Hoefelmayr and | am Director of 1829261 Ont. Ltd. who owns approx.311 acres of
land legally described as Lot 12-13 Concession 6, Manvers Township, City of Kawartha Lakes. Our
property will be adversely affected by application EB-2013-0442 for a transmission line along Gray
Road as part of the Sumac Ridge wind energy project. Our property abuts the proposed construction
zone and transmission line route.

The only information | received about this application was a notice of a hearing back in January 2014
which | received too late to respond to. To date, | have NOT received any additional information
although | understand wpd Canada was instructed by the Ontario Energy Board to ensure that all
landowners are contacted. | understand the new deadline for comments is April 27”’, 2014, but to
date, | have not received any information about this application.

| oppose the Gray Road transmission line and the Sumac Ridge project because it will not produce a
significant amount of energy. The alteration of Gray Road will invite unwanted traffic, trespassers
and garbage that will negatively impact our property. The Sumac Ridge project will destroy a
beautiful area on the Oak Ridges Moraine.

It is requested that application EB-2013-0442 be set aside since it is not in the public interest or
serves the best interest of the consumer.

Yours truly,
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Peter Hoefeln




